
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As you know our Primary 7 classes are visiting The Ulster American Folk Park in Omagh 

tomorrow (Tuesday 15th October 2019).  There are some important arrangements for this 

trip to note.   

 

• Children need to be in school at 8:45am sharp on this day in order to depart on   

          time.  

• The bus journey is quite a long one so any children who are prone to travel sickness  

          should make sure they eat a good breakfast, take travel sickness tablets and/or  

          wear travel sickness bands on the bus.  

• Children will need to bring a break and lunch with them to school on this day in a  

          labelled plastic bag which can be left in a lunch-room at the park.  Children entitled  

          to free lunches can be provided with a packed lunch from the school canteen if   

          required.   

• Children should wear school uniform, a waterproof coat and suitable footwear as the  

          paths around the park may be a bit muddy or damp.  

• Children need to demonstrate good, sensible behaviour during the visit as they are  

          representing the school and the Folk Park is open to the public while we are there.   

• We will not be back at school until @3:30pm on Tuesday afternoon so please make  

          suitable arrangements for children to be picked up at this time.  

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable day incorporating a valuable educational experience 

and we hope that the children have a great time.   

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

A.Scott 


